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I am a 61 year native Oregonian.  I have watched communities of all sizes in this 

state go from decent places to live, work, and raise a family to literal garbage dumps.  

Our children are no longer safe in parks, bike paths, or other open spaces.  And now 

you want any public park to be a place to rest?  I strongly and vehemently oppose 

this measure.   


